
Safe Digging is a Shared Responsibility
As an employee in the damage prevention community and as an ambassador of safe digging, I pledge to lead by 
example by always calling 811 before I dig. I will do this for every digging project, every time. Furthermore I will 
encourage my coworkers, customers, neighbors and family members to do the same. I understand that calling 
Georgia 811 before I dig starts an important communication process that allows member utility companies mark 
the location of their buried facilities. This helps protect me, my family and my community, from injury, service 
outage, costly repairs or fines.

Contacting Georgia 811 two business days before any digging project is a free call and the service of having 
member utility companies mark their underground lines is free. My one call to 811 allows Georgia 811 to notify 
those member utility companies who have service in my digging area to send out locate technicians who will 
mark the approximate location of the buried lines with colored paint and flags. I will wait the required amount of 
time so that allow member utility companies are able to respond to my locate request. Once the lines are 
marked, I will respect those marks and dig with care. I understand that knowing what is below will protect me 
and those around me.

 

I understand that my job duties include being a stakeholder in the underground utility damage 
prevention process. Furthermore, I acknowledge that it is the law to call before digging in Georgia. 

 I pledge to:
Call 811 at least 2 business days before digging

 Wait the required amount of time
 Respect the Marks
 Dig With Care
 I will share this important safety message with others. 

I’m all in for Damage Free Diggin’!

Return this form by August 11, 2011 to 811day@georgia811.com or fax to 770-476-6048 to be entered to win one of five $100 VISA Gift Cards.
Take the Pledge online at: http://www.georgia811.com/811daypledge.aspx


